Aupust 24, 1999 |

To: The Federal Communications Commission

Subject: Request for Confidentiality. FCC ID: DVSHLX501A

Per 47CFR paragraph 0.459, Fukuda Denshi LTD, Company hereby requests that the
schematic drawings submitted to the Commission as part of the application for the
HLX-501 transmitter are withheld from public inspection. We wish to withhold these
schematics due to it being privileged information. Disclosure of such information would
be of substantial competitive harm and is confined to our authorized agents and us.
Thank you.

Sincerely, %
Vice President
Fukuda Denshi 1JSA. Inc.
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